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Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Reference is made to your letter of June 19, 1980 which
transmitted Certificate of Compliance No. 9022, Revisicn 4
for the Model No. CE-250-2 shipping package.

This letter is notification that Babcock & Wilcox, Nuclear
Materials & Manufacturing Division, Pennsylvania Operations
no longer desires to be registered as a user of the above
referenced shipping package. Use of this package at PA
Operations is unforeseen.

Your attention to this matter is appreciated.

S' erely,
,
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Micha A. A tin
Manager, Technical Control
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